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December arrived and with it also came the end of the year. And thank God 

that he has also given us life up to this point.  
IGLESIA MATURIN CENTER. 
 The brotherhood goes forward fighting for the faith and strength of the 

Lord 

BAPTISM IN MATURIN 

After studying the scriptures personally. On December 6, he was baptized 

for the forgiveness of sins: ROLLMAN SANDREA. 

 Photo: Journalist, Graduate Anmixi Siulen Lira Bello 



 

CLASSES FOR NEWLY BAPTIZED. 

Since there are already several new ones, I have started a Bible class for 

them, for their edification and clear knowledge of Bible doctrine and the 

errors of sectarianism.  

GRATITUDE FOR PRAYER.  

I am very grateful for your prayers on behalf of this servant when I notified 

you that I was going to have surgery on my eyelids, which was necessary to 

do before the next surgery at eye level to correct low vision due to 

cataracts. I appreciate your prayer for this important surgery, that God will 

provide me with what I need, to avoid totally losing the sight in my eyes. 

So much for this newsletter. An opportune space to wish you a happy and 

very blessed 2024, and to express my gratitude to you, beloved brothers 

and sisters, who participated with me and accompanied me in this work all 

this year in this part of the world. 

If God will, it will be until the next edition, in the meantime and may God 

always protect us all. 

In Christ, Anthony and Family 
 

             

 
 


